
 
 
 
 
  

1818 H Street NW, Washington, DC 20433 USA          

 

 

March 25, 2019 
 

 

Mr. Fabrício José Sátiro de Oliveira 

President, AMFRI 

Mayor of Balneário Camboriú 

Rua Luís Lopes Gonzaga 

1655São Vicente 

Itajaí – SC-Brazil.  

 

   Re:   Foz do Rio Itajai BRT Project     

 
 

Dear Mr. Sátiro de Oliveira,   

 

With reference to your letter dated February 18, 2019, I am pleased to inform you of the 

approval by the Global Infrastructure Facility (GIF) of the application submitted by the World 

Bank seeking funding support for the Foz do Rio Itajai BRT project (“the Project”).  The GIF 

will provide a total of US$392,000 to support the preparation of the project.  

 

We appreciate your interest in the GIF and we look forward to working with you to 

support this important project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

Jason Zhengrong Lu 

Head  
 

 

  

CC:  M/M. B. Alves, D. Petrescu, R. Pilkington & P. Procee 

 
 

 


